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Mr. Chairman, 

I have the honour to speak on behalf of Denmark, Finland, Iceland, Norway and Sweden. 

We welcome the attention of the General Assembly and the Sixth Committee to the important 
topic of the rule of law, as well as the work carried out by the UN Rule of Law Coordination 
and Resource Group, the Rule of Law Unit and the various UN agencies promoting the rule of 
law. 

The Nordic countries welcome the report of the Secretary-General of 29 July 2013 on 
strengthening and coordinating UN Rule of Law activities. It demonstrates progress made 
towards strengthening the Rule of Law at national and international levels, highlights current 
and future challenges and points to important issues to address, to make the UN and its 
partners more effective in promoting a consistent visik3 



The interdependence between the Rule of Law and gender equality should also be 


